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NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS ATTRG CHTRICY OPriCe

1000 RIO BRAZDS ROAD

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT AZTRC W #7410

(006) 334-6178 PAX: (808} 334-8170

GARY E. JOHNSON Jennifer A. Salisbury

GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

October 16, 1998

Albert R. Greer

BMG

4900 College Boulevard

Farmington NM 87402

Re: East Puerto Chiquito Mancos Unit #27, H 05-26N-01E, API# 30-039-06700

Dear Albert:

Regarding your letter dated September 30, 1998, we have reviewed the information you provided and
our well file. We have determined that no remedial work is required at this time.

Feel free to call me at 334-6178, ext 16, if I can be of any help.
Sincerely,
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Charlie T. Perrin
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
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